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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING - LAND
USE CODE AMENDMENT 

Dear Providence City Residence, 

Please take notice that the Providence City
Planning Commission will be holding a public
hearing on proposed amendments to
Providence City Code 10-8 and 10-12

regarding ADUs, IADUs and Structures. Amendments seek to reduce regulations and provide
greater definition and clarity of the code. For information about what changes are being
requested please contact the Providence City Offices at 164 N Gateway Dr, by phone at 435-
752-9441 or visit providencecity.com. 

DATE: March 27th, 2024 

TIME: 6:00 PM 

LOCATION: 164 N GATEWAY DR.

Supporting Documents

Public Hearing Notice.pdf 207.28 KB

ADUs-IADUs Amendements.pdf 3.13 MB

https://www.providencecity.com/planning-commission/page/notice-public-hearing-adusiadus
https://www.providencecity.com/media/11471
https://www.providencecity.com/media/11481

